BILO BAR CLUB February 2020 NEWSLETTER



Message from the Imperial Bilo





Bula all

The 2019 Reunion was a great success and the general feedback has been positive from all who attended.

The rates and the dates have been set for the 2020 Reunion and will be published in the May newsletter.

Our condolences and heart felt sorrow go out to all the property owners and people that were affected in the disaster's in the last two months mainly the volcanic eruptions on White Island in new Zealand and the major bush fires throughout Australia.

The 2019 Reunion fundraising activities were a major success and many thanks go out to Sue & Kevin on their efforts in organizing our major event Calcutta and the Melbourne Cup days which amounted to record profits for the club.

It gives me great pleasure to put it in writing that Kevin & Sue were made life members at The 2019 AGM [congratulations Sue & Kevin].

The Scholarship for tertiary education that is organised by Mike Mulcahy has been a great success and he puts huge amount of time and effort in getting the Principal and students to fulfil the obligations to receive our scholarships donations. [Well done Mike].

The Kidney Research Centre has been completed and the Club has fulfilled it's obligations in financing the Construction. Chris Hamilton has been vigorously negotiating with the Minister for Health and the Bio chemistry Department so that when the government receives the Dialysis machine they will be able to be connected.

The rest of the trustees and Andrew have done a magnificent job over the last 12 months and the hard work they put in is showing benefits within the Club.

I thank you trustees and Andrew for your effort and welcome Rob Bendle who was elected as a trustee at the last 2019 AGM.

There are a number of activities the Club has arranged during the year and further page of the newsletter will display rates for the Mid-Year bash. The Club is coordinating

I sign off by wishing everyone healthy 2020 and hope a number of Members would participate in the May Bilo Bar Bash as well as our annual Reunion in October.

Vinaka Vakalevu

Barry Hancock

Imperial Bilo

Beat early winter chill



May Get Together

Exclusive Room Rates for stays inclusive May 23 to 30 2020

Room Name	Nightly Rate	Room Numbers
Ocean Deluxe – Twin	FJD\$328	501-524, 525-560, 914, 916, 918, 925-936, 942, 944
Ocean Deluxe – King	FJD\$328	637-648, 913, 915, 917, 919-924, 937-941, 943, 945-948
Ocean Terrace - Twin	FJD\$375	902, 904, 906, 908, 910
Ocean Terrace – King	FJD\$375	401-424, 901, 903, 905, 907, 909, 911-912
Ocean Grand Deluxe	FJD\$404	425-460
Yanuca Lagoon Deluxe	FJD\$337	202-212, 214-219, 220-224, 226-247, 249- 259, 302-312, 314-319, 320-324, 326-347, 349-359
Yanuca Lagoon Terrace	FJD\$380	102-112, 149-159
Yanuca Lagoon Grand Deluxe	FJD\$418	101, 113-147, 201, 213, 225, 301, 313, 325
Yanuca Lagoon Suite	FJD\$641	148, 248, 348, 160, 260, 360
Yanuca Lagoon One Bedroom Bure	FJD\$983	885
Yanuca Lagoon Bure	FJD\$1040	BB1, BB2, BB3, BB4
Reef Deluxe	FJD\$437	563-584, 663-684, 463, 467
Reef Grand Deluxe	FJD\$480	464-484
Reef Suite	FJD\$646	462, 562, 662, 485, 585, 685
Reef Bure	FJD\$777	0011, 0012, 0013, 0014, 0015, 0016

- The above rates are inclusive of the 25% government taxes.
- Daily breakfast for 2 adults and 2 kids under 12 years of age.

BILO BAR CLUB MEMBERS BENEFITS;

- 1. Weekly BBM cocktail
- 2. Bottle of wine upon arrival & fruit basket
- 3. 3.00pm late check-out on day of departure (subject to availability)
- 4. Free green fees (prior booking essential)
- 5. 10% F&B discount (excluding concessionaire charges)
- 6. 10% discount on Chi Spa treatments
- 7. Complimentary WiFi in guest rooms and public areas

Inclusions in the Adults Only (Reef Deluxe King/Twin/ Grand Deluxe and Reef Suite);

- Welcome amenity (sparkling wine)
- Turndown gift on first night
- 3. Daily evening cocktail hour including canapes and beer/wine and soft drinks
- 4. Exclusive use of Reef pool

Inclusions in the Adults Only - Reef Bures;

- 1. As above
- 2. 2 x 30-minute bobo massage
- Mini bar on arrival

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP FEES

To be entitled for the Hotel benefits offered to our Members your fee is due on the 31st July every year.



BEAT THE WINTER CHILL

23rd May - 30th May 2020

Join other members in our Mid Year get together to celebrate the 39years since the Club formation in our second home.

Management have released a super price per room rate to members and friends.

During your stay the Hotel has arranged for a number of exciting activities to keep everyone entertained.

BOOKINGS ARE ESSENTIAL SO BOOK EARLY TO SECURE YOUR

FAVOURITE ROOM

Email: vika.volavola@Shangri-la.com

HAVING FUN

REUNION PHOTOS 2019

















NEW CLUB MEMEBERS

















MEMBERS AT THEIR SECOND HOME















PRESENATIONS OF DONA-











MESSAGE



The club is organising a page in the newsletter to incorporate donations by members. The donation being preschool kindergarten equipment, sporting goods, clothing and cash etc. We require any photographs that have been taken during the donation proceedings by the individual members so as to place them in the newsletter for members to see. There must be a large number of members who do this to show their own gratitude to the organisations and people that have received the donations during the last year.



I would ask any member with photographs to forward them by email to Wana so they can be processed and ready for the next newsletter.

I thank you all again,
Barry Hancock
Imperial Bilo.